TERM 3: FRIDAY 28 SEPTEMBER 2018



## SENIOR MUSICIANS AT BERRY JAZZ FESTIVAL

A small group of our Senior School musicians have formed their own band this year called "Integration".

**Lachlan S, Liam P, Matthew S** and **Pierson F** started jamming together on Tuesday lunchtimes, and now have a healthy repertoire of music under their belt, including some original compositions from members of the band. This will be their first performance outside of College and the boys are very excited to perform in the lovely town of Berry at this jazz festival.

This is a FREE event, and is in the middle of the holidays, on **Saturday 6 October**. They would love to see some familiar faces in the audience at their debut public gig.

We wish them all the best - and well done boys for coming this far already!

## **Mr Byron Mark**

Manager of Ensembles